
 Canterbury Province MU Gathering 2024
King’s Centre, Oxford

Saturday, 22nd June 2024

Canterbury Province is planning to hold a gathering for all members on Saturday, 22nd June 2024 at 
The King’s Centre in Oxford.  This will be a wonderful opportunity to meet members from across 
the province; share information about what we are doing in our local dioceses; enjoy fellowship; 
and worship together.  There will be plenty of time during the day for socialising and to have some 
fun too.

The event is open to all members and you are welcome to bring friends with you; what a great way 
to learn about Mothers’ Union.

Tickets will cost £20 per person and will be available at www.ticketsource.co.uk  from the middle  
of March. You can register your interest now by emailing: mugathering2024@muoxford.org.uk and 
to receive a full information pack.

Please put the date in your diary now and we look forward to seeing you in Oxford on the day. 
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